
 
 

Refurbishment of Gents Toilets 
 

Please be informed that the Gents toilet 
will be temporarily closed for a complete 
refurbishment from Monday 20th October 
until Monday 3rd November 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience 
caused and appreciate you’re 
understanding as we work to improve the 
facilities for your comfort and 
convenience. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation  
 
Jim Griffin  
Property Convener  


